
 

   

 

Arborfield School Review Update 
 

Background  
On September 29th, 2022, the Board of 
Education of the North East School Division 
passed motions to consider grade 
discontinuance or closure of Arborfield 
School. The school was identified for review 
based on Board Policy.  
 
The School Review Committee Report to 
the Board of Education 
The School Review Committee consists of 
four members of the school community 
council, two people appointed by the town of 
Arborfield and two people appointed by the 
council of municipalities.  
Over the last few months, the Committee 
shared information and gathered feedback 
from the community.  On January 10th, 2023, 
the School Review Committee shared the 
community feedback with the Board of 
Education.  The Board of Education would 
like to extend appreciation for the work of the 
committee. 
 
 

 

Next Decision 
During the January 27th, 2023, Board 
Meeting (originally schedules for January 
17th), the Board of Education will move to 
suspend the review or to continue to 
consider school closure or grade 
discontinuance.  If the Board decides to 
suspend the review, the school review 
process will be considered completed. 
 
Additional Family and Student Feedback 
Request 
In addition to the community feedback 
presented by the Review Committee on 
January 10th, the Board of Education is 
seeking additional input related to current 
and future Arborfield student high school 
experiences.  Families who have students in 
the Arborfield catchment are asked to 
complete a short survey.  Grade 7-12 
students will also be asked to complete a 
short survey.  The survey will close on 
Monday January 16th at 9:00 PM.   
 
Parent Survey Link  
 
 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf_2BIgBkNNAnSomHzTKX1etj4Oeg1XkSMeXa0GxH1o1BUVwg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf_2BIgBkNNAnSomHzTKX1etj4Oeg1XkSMeXa0GxH1o1BUVwg/viewform?usp=sf_link

